
 
  

Ontario Division celebrates and salutes our Navy League volunteers!   

From coast to coast to coast in formal and informal settings, volunteers create caring, collaborative, and 
compassionate communities. During National Volunteer Week 2022, we celebrate the contributions of 
Canada’s millions of volunteers: their actions, their understanding, and their genuine concern for the 
world around them.  

Thanks for all that you do to support and deliver our Sea Cadet and Navy League Cadet programs in 
Ontario!  You are the heart of our organization and our programs!   We have an amazing network of 
dedicated Ontario Division volunteers in support of the Navy League and Sea Cadet Corps and our 
Branches across the province and we could not deliver the training, competitions, and activities without all 
of you!  

Branch members and Navy League Officers have continued to give the Navy League and our Sea and 
Navy League cadets an amazing level of enthusiasm, dedication, and support.  We have relied heavily 
upon you to keep things going over the past two unusual years and you have been innovative in 
everything from fundraising to ceremonies and celebrations, keeping Branch members, parents and 
guardians, Corps officers and cadets engaged and involved.  Your efforts are very much appreciated!  
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